
My name is Stephen Reese a rural resident of Linn county near Scio, Oregon. I am in support of this bill as a live near a small dairy 
now which even though small still effects our daily lives with smells and daily truck traffic - the impact would be exponentially greater 
if this dairy were allowed to expand. I also feel SB583 doesn’t go far enough and should also include any confined animal feeding 
operation like chicken farms and cattle feed lots. 

A new mega chicken farm is in the process of being constructed now just a few miles from my house which will also impact air and 
water quality in the region. Please stop these factory animal farms now! Thanks!


